
Headteacher’s  

Comments 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
We are so proud of our Year 6 pupils this week, who have completed their 
SATs. All the children tackled the papers with a calm and confident attitude. 
Well done Year 6, we hope you enjoyed your post SATs party. Thank you to 
Miss Brownsord for all her hard work in preparing the children. 
Year 2 will also be completing their SATs over the next couple of weeks.  
  
The Explorers are currently looking at animals as part of their topic and they welcomed a 
very special visitor into school this week. Friend of the school, JJ, bought his corn snake in 
to visit us. They learnt all about how to care for snakes, it was very interesting.  

  
Art club and KS2 designed some 'planes of the future' 
as part of the celebrations for  ‘Wings over Winder-
mere’, we were privileged to be part of this local histo-
ry project. The Waterbird is at the Jetty Museum this 
week. Various aircrafts will take flight over the lake 
from 7pm this evening. 
  
 
 

KS2’s chicks are growing quickly. There were 17 yellow and 3 black ones. Mr Brownsord collected 
the yellow ones this week, whilst the little black ones are staying a little longer to keep us company. 
They're very cute.  
  
We are celebrating the Ascension on Thursday 18th May with Father and the Parish. The mass is at 
10am, if you are able to join us. 
  
We're sorry that we've had to cancel our Toddler group for the past couple of weeks. It's back on 
next week (Thursday 18th, 9.30-11-15). We look forward to seeing you there.  
  
 
I hope you enjoy the weekend, 
 
Mrs Bone 

 
 

Headteacher  
 

Friday Newsletter 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
Weds 17th May—Comic Arts Fest Day 
Fri 19th May—KS2 Swimming PM 
Mon 22nd May—KS2 Water Workshop 
Fri 26th May—KS2 Swimming PM 
Fri 26th May—School closes for Half Term 
Mon 5th June—School Reopens 

Friday 12th May 2023 

Reception 92% 

Year 1  67%   

Year 2  61% 

Year 3  70%  

Year 4  100% 

Year 5 100% 

Year 6 100% 

WOW!  

Well done Y4, 
Y5 & Y6 

Scan the QR 

code to get to 

our website. 

We are so proud 
 of our  

Year 6’s 

The PFA Crown making competition will remain 

open until Monday 15th May 


